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Applicant, Project Description, Estimated Cost:   
MultiCare Mary Bridge Children’s Hospital proposes to transfer the 30-bed Level II 
Intermediate Care Nursery and 40-bed Level IV Neonatal Intensive Care Unit currently 
operated under the Tacoma General License to the Mary Bridge license and to amend CN #1920 
to remove the conditions limiting the bed capacity and services of Mary Bridge Children’s 
Hospital.  The beds will remain in their current location at 317 Martin Luther King Jr Way, in 
Tacoma [98405].  There a capital cost of $103,600 associated with this project. 
 
Public Hearing:  No public hearing will be held unless requested.  To request a hearing, the 
request must be in writing and include the name, address, and signature of the person making 
the request.  Deadline for requesting a public hearing is on or before October 3, 2022.  If a 
public hearing is scheduled, the hearing notice will be published in the News-Tribune at least 
15 days before the date of hearing. 
 
Public Comment Period:   If no public hearing is held, written comments must be received by 
the Certificate of Need Program on or before Friday, October 21, 2022.  E-mail any public 
hearing request or written comments to: 
 

e-mail:  fslcon@doh.wa.gov e-mail: randall.huyck@doh.wa.gov 
 
Anticipated Decision Date: December 19, 2022 
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information, please call the Certificate of 
Need Program at (360) 236-2955.  For additional information or details visit our website:  
www.doh.wa.gov/hsqa/FSL/certneed 
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